

1221 E. Kingsbury Street Seguin, TX 78155 Phone 830.401.8614 mgutierrez@seguin.k12.tx.us

Dr. Matthew Gutierrez ★ Superintendent

April 17, 2020

Dear Seguin ISD family,

I hope this letter finds you well and safe while our school buildings are temporarily closed.

Seguin ISD remains dedicated to educating all of our students through remote learning opportunities during these times. However, we need your help.

Our records show that we have not been able to reach you during the past few weeks. Our principals and teachers would love to hear from you and work with your child to bring him/her up to date through online learning or paper packet assignments.

It is important that we keep our students learning and engaged in order for them to receive grades for their work and, at the high school level, earn credits.

Your child's principal and teachers are eager to help you and your student with lessons. I encourage you to contact them as soon as possible. You may also call the Matadors Matter Hotline at 830-401-8651 from 9 a.m.-3 p.m. Mondays-Fridays.

Ball Early Childhood Center Jefferson Elementary School Koennecke Elementary School McQueeney Elementary School Patlan Elementary School Rodriguez Elementary School Vogel Elementary School Weinert Elementary School Barnes Middle School Briesemeister Middle School Seguin High School MBLC at Saegert Discipline Alternative School

Rhonda Jubela, Principal Merry White, Principal Cassie Koehler, Principal Meredith Stadler, Principal Linda Guzman, Principal Yolanda Grijalva, Principal Laura Flack, Principal Mary Hernandez, Principal Nikki Bittings, Principal Dr. James Diaz, Principal Jay Law, Principal Erma Freeman, Principal

rjubela@seguin.k12.tx.us mwhite@seguin.k12.tx.us ckoehler@sequin.k12.tx.us mstadler@seguin.k12.tx.us lguzman@seguin.k12.tx.us ygrijalva@seguin.k12.tx.us lflack@seguin.k12.tx.us mhernandez@sequin.k12.tx.us nbittings@sequin.k12.tx.us jdiaz@seguin.k12.tx.us Dr. Hector Esquivel, Principalhesquivel@seguin.k12.tx.us ilaw@seguin.k12.tx.us efreeman@seguin.k12.tx.us

Thank you and we look forward to hearing from you very soon.

Sincerely,

Dr. Matthew Gutierrez Seguin ISD Superintendent

Muthun Geneniz